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Oregon Senate Bill 210 presents an opportunity to enhance election integrity by 

making in-person voting the standard and requiring government-issued identification 

for voting or requesting mail-in ballots. As someone with a computer science degree, 

I understand the vulnerabilities of systems reliant on technology—anything using a 

computer can be controlled or compromised. To address these concerns, SB210 

should also advocate for hand-counting ballots in small precincts to ensure accuracy 

and transparency. This combination of measures aims to protect the democratic 

process and bolster public trust in elections. 


